
The Chelsea Public Schools will be holding a lottery for pre-school
programs (ages 3 (Extended Day Program only) and 4 by August 31,
2025). A limited number of seats are available at the John Silber Early
Learning Center for the upcoming school year 2025-2026. Transportation
is not provided for these programs.

How to Register your student:
● Lottery Registration will be held January 27 through February 7, 2025 at
the Parent Information Center from 8:00 AM – 3:30 PM

● Lottery Applications MUST BE COMPLETED at the Parent Information
Center with the child's birth certificate. Only the parent(s) or
guardian(s) can register the child for the lottery with a proper ID.

Information:
When: Monday January 27 through Friday February 7, 2025
Where: Parent Information Center

Please contact the Parent Information Center at 617.466.5500 or the
John Silber Early Learning Center at 617.466.5150 if you have any
questions.

Pre-Kindergarten 2025-2026

http://www.somerville.k12.ma.us/education/components/scrapbook/default.php?sectionid=85



